
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

CHANGE OF DATE – BEDFORD FIREWORKS DISPLAY 

SATURDAY JULY 2nd – Downtown Bedford 

Due to a high probability of rain in the Bedford area on the 4th of July, Bedford Revitalization Inc. has 

decided to change the date of the community fireworks display to Saturday July 2nd.  The decision to 

advance the schedule, versus postponing to later in the week, had to do with aligning schedules with 

the pyrotechnic service provider, in addition to providing a centralized community celebration.  BBQ 

at the Quarry will already be taking place on Saturday July 2nd and will now include the Limestone 

Heritage Festival Fireworks display at dusk.  The fireworks display will be visible from the Downtown 

Square and surrounding area. 

Other events scheduled for Monday July 4th will still proceed as scheduled.  The Veteran’s Breakfast 

taking place at Golden Corral on Monday July 4th will take place at 7:30am.  The plan for the 

Limestone Heritage Festival Parade is to continue as scheduled.  Should thunderstorms be occurring 

in our area at 9am on Monday July 4th, the parade will be canceled. 

The community is encouraged to stay connected to changes or announcements by following Parades 

of Bedford or Facebook and the parade website - www.bedfordinparades.com.   Information will also 

be posted on BRI’s website -  www.downtownbedford.org . 

 

BRI Event Chairs 

BBQ at the Quarry – David Pace 

Limestone Heritage Festival – Elizabeth Andry & Bethany Morris 

Limestone Heritage Festival Parade – Lisa Grissom 

Phone: (812) 329-4221 

Email: info@downtownbedford.org  bbq@downtownbedford.org  parades@downtownbedford.org 
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